
From: Carolyn Vallejo
Sent: December 10, 2020 2:26 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Caledon's Representation on Regional Council 

Dear  Kathryn Lockyer, 

I am writing as a concerned citizen of Caledon to ask Peel Regional council to please allow Caledon to 
keep its current 5 seats on regional council.  We are a growing town with its population set to double by 
2041.  We cannot afford to lose the important representation we currently have.  Reduced 
representation will jeopardize our ability to have a say in our future development.  Brampton is a large 
municipality and needs better representation but not at the expense of Caledon's voice. 

Please consider a solution to this issue that does not decrease Caledon's voice on Regional Council. 

Yours sincerely, 

Carolyn Vallejo 
Caledon resident 
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